
St. Teresa’s Academy Website ADA 

Compliance Policy 

At St. Teresa’s Academy (STA), we are committed to ensuring that our website is 
accessible to everyone, including people with disabilities. We strive to provide an 
inclusive and user-friendly online experience for all our guests. 

Our Commitment 

STA is dedicated to meeting the requirements of the Americans with Disabilities 
Act (ADA) and other applicable accessibility laws. We continuously work to ensure 
our website content and functionality conform, as much as possible, to the 
standards of the Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) 2.1, Level AA. 

Measures to Support Accessibility 

To ensure our website is accessible, we have taken the following steps: 

●​ Designed our website with accessibility in mind. 
●​ Conducted periodic audits of our website to identify and fix potential 

accessibility barriers. 
●​ Trained our web content team on accessibility best practices. 
●​ Worked with accessibility experts and tools to maintain and improve 

compliance. 
●​ Made efforts to provide text alternatives for non-text content, ensure 

sufficient color contrast, enable keyboard navigation, and maintain 
consistent and clear structure. 

Ongoing Efforts 



Website accessibility is an ongoing effort. We continue to review our website 
regularly to make improvements and updates to enhance accessibility for all 
visitors. 

Third-Party Content 

While we strive to ensure full accessibility on our own pages, some third-party 
content or plugins may not fully conform to our accessibility standards. We 
cannot control the accessibility of content provided by third parties but encourage 
them to provide accessible content. 

Scanning Consent Unauthorized 

We do not authorize or consent to the automated scanning or crawling of our 
website for the purpose of evaluating accessibility compliance. Any such activity 
is considered unauthorized and may result in inaccurate or misleading 
conclusions. We are committed to maintaining an accessible website and take a 
proactive approach to accessibility improvements, but we reserve the right to 
manage our own evaluation and remediation processes through trusted tools and 
professional assessments. 

Feedback 

We welcome your feedback on the accessibility of all STA websites. If you 
experience any difficulty accessing any part of our website or have suggestions 
for improvement, please let us know. 

You can reach us by: 

●​ Phone: 816-501-0011 
●​ Email: marketing@stteresasacademy.org 
●​ Mail: 5600 MAIN ST., KANSAS CITY, MO 64113 

We aim to respond to feedback promptly and address any issues to ensure you 
can fully enjoy your online experience with St. Teresa’s Academy. 



Contact 

If you need assistance accessing any part of our website or require any 
information in an alternative format, please contact us. We are happy to assist 
you. 

Thank you for visiting St. Teresa’s Academy online. 
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